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This message was sent from outside the organization. Do not open links or attachments unless you recognize the
source of this email and know the content is safe.

Good morning, I was wondering what the process would be to receive the most recent 3 months of water shut off list
for Erie county, is this something I need to come in person to do, or possibly something you could assist me with?

Thank you for your time!
Pamela Maduro
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